

Episcopal Church of the Good Shepherd

Weekly News - Sep 18, 2022



Come as you are. All are welcome. No exceptions!

Bagzilla Collections for Dunedin Cares, Inc.

This Sunday is our monthly collection for Dunedin Cares Food Pantry. Please bring your donations to church with you or drop them in Kirk Hall during the week in the designated bins.



Full Wish List

2022 Directory Photos

The opportunity will be available to update your photo for the new directory after both services on Sep. 18.





International Day of Peace Celebration



Wednesday, September 21st 6:00 pm Josiah Cephas Weaver Park 1258 Bayshore Blvd. Dunedin

Soul Sisters

This month's meeting will be held Sep. 24 at 10:00 am in Kirk Hall. The speaker will be Margarita Romo from Farmworkers Self Help in Dade City.





Newcomer Reception

Are you new to the church in the past year or so? Then you are invited to our Newcomer Reception on

Wednesday, September 28 @ 6:45 pm

We would also love to have you at the 6:00 pm Wednesday Worship service just prior to the reception.

To RSVP, call the office or email wburton@cogsdunedin.com

Call Office

All God's Creatures – Bring your humans!

Our annual St. Francis Day service will take place on SUNDAY, OCT 2, 2022 at 10 AM in Peace Park* – our

outdoor, shaded lot on Edgewater Dr next to the church!

At our annual Blessing of the Animals service, we praise God, give thanks for all creatures who have touched our lives, and bless the furry, feathered, and scaled animals in our midst. In the event of rain, the service will be moved inside our parish hall, aka "Kirk Hall."



More Info

Walking the Mourner's Path



We will be offering this 8-week program beginning the 2nd week of October. This is different than other programs in that it answers the question, "Where is God in my pain?" If you are interested, contact Deacon Cindy Roehl.

Due to unforeseen circumstances, we will need to cancel the Sep.19 workshop but hope to see you on Sep. 26 as planned.



More Info

Caring Card Ministry

Caring Card Ministry is kindly looking for donations of Christmas cards for use in the ministry. Please drop off any donations at the church office.

Thank you

Celebrations

Give thanks to those whose lives touch ours!

Let us celebrate with joy and pray for those who have birthdays and anniversaries this week:

Birthdays:

Sep 19 Butch Niford

Sep 20 Jan Cote

Sep 23 Cindy Roehl

Sep 23 Porcia Gawel



Anniversaries:

Sep 12 Steven Smith & Whitney Burton



Prayer Requests

For the Week of September 11

Jacquie & family, Dustin B, Marie, Doug, Barbara B, Kimberly, Mari, Robin M, Robyn H, Bridget, Kathy H, Dennis M, Violet M, Gaynaiv Family, Milo, Pam S, Jason C, Pauline S, Ruthann, BJ, Charlotte, Jim, Bonnie L, Colette S, Heather S, People of Ukraine, Milly & Brian L, Delores & Michael C, Lou F, Cis D, Linda O, Jeremy S, Larry S, Juliet, Chris, Bob S, Isaiah, Shelia, Marie B, Anne D, George F, Bill GW

New requests to be read aloud during Sunday services can now be submitted online. Use the web-form or contact the church office directly.

Prayers submitted by Thursday at 9:00 a.m. will be included in that Sunday's read list.

Prayer Request Form

Email the Office



Opportunities to Worship

Sunday 8:00 AM Holy Eucharist Rite I In-person worship

Sunday 10:00 AM Holy Eucharist Rite II Live stream and in-person worship

> Wednesday Worship at 6 PM In-person worship

> > YouTube Live Stream

Worship Bulletin for Sunday

Online Book of Common Prayer

Episcopal Church of the Good Shepherd Phone: 727-733-4125 Email: info@cogsdunedin.com

Visit our Website







Church of the Good Shepherd | 639 Edgewater Drive, Dunedin, FL 34698

Unsubscribe info@cogsdunedin.com

Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent byinfo@cogsdunedin.comin collaboration with

